
From: Roger Burris <burriscabin@comcast.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/31/2017 10:16:39 AM
Subject: Regualtions on veterinary emergency faclity fees

Dear Sir or Madam,
 
 
Hello,
I am hoping you can help with this or tell me who I can get in touch with because something needs to be done.....The 
veterinary emergency medical facilities, the one I am mainly speaking of is Charleston Veterinary Referral Center, play 
on people's emotions, and people have no choice but to pay whatever ridiculous fee they charge when it comes to 
the life or death of their pet....IT IS AWFUL!!!! There needs to be regulations on the amount of money these places 
can charge.....They obviously have no conscious and are sleeping well at night in their lairs.....I have had two terrible 
experiences there when I took two of our dogs and they were no better when I picked them up than when I took 
them...AFTER A TOTAL OF $3000.00 LATER, and now we have a friend of ours that took their dog there after being 
bitten by a snake, the dog died and they are still being charged with a bill of almost $10,000.00!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
What can be done to get this craziness stopped, and get some regulations on the amount of money they can charge 
people?? THIS IS THE EQUIVALENT OF PRICE GOUGING and I and I am ready to fight to get this changed...Please let 
me know if you can help or tell me who would regulate this.....
 
Thank you for your time,
 
 
Kelly Burris
7335 Commodore Rd.
Hollywood, SC 29449
843-478-3073
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